

Ballard Performing Arts Boosters would like to thank all our parent volunteers for 2015 – 2016 who...

Serving on the board * brought items to bake sales * chaperoned at camp or on fieldtrips * attended a concert * attended the fall play, Eurydice * donated, helped, or attended the Spotlight Gala * helped at cleanup day * ate at Patxi's on their give back day * washed sweaty tux shirts * helped check in marching band uniforms * filled out all those forms and permission slips * lead, volunteered, attended the Spaghetti Dinner * bought coffee * bought Chinook Books * bought chocolate * attended the Opening Night Gala of the musical * attended general boosters meetings * shared facebook posts about BPA * gave donation to GiveBIG * attended a football game with the marching band * attended a basketball game with pep band * attended the Syttende Mai parade * helped with uniform fittings * attended the spring musical, Children of Eden * donated to the Goodwill Truck fundraiser * attended the Chamber Orchestra side by side with Philharmonia NW * attended or watched online the Concert Choir sing at the state capital * attend the UW Jazz Festival * took pictures at an event * supported your student through the state solo and ensemble festival * chaperoned one of the regional high school festivals * became a patron to any of our corporate sponsors * attended the One Act Plays * attended the Fiddle Showcase * took video of an event * bought an items at a bake sale * hung posters about BPA events * shared information with friends and families about all the great Performing Arts events going on at Ballard High School *

THANK YOU! THANK YOU! THANK YOU!